INCORPORATED

RISCO, Incorporated

390 RISCO Circle
Beaumont, CA 92223
Phone (951) 769-2899

Fax (951) 769-2490

July 7 2018
RE: PROP 65
To Our Valued Customers,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding Prop 65.
RISCO recognizes that California’s Proposition 65 creates tremendous risk in the supply
chain and we will work with our customers and our suppliers to address this risk.

Our specific strategies are as follows:

1. We will immediately answer any customer inquiries regarding the content of Prop 65 listed
chemicals in the products that we manufacture for them.

2- As a contract manufacturer, RISCO does not select the materials our products are made from.
We follow our customer’s or specification requirements for materials. Customers should be aware
of the materials they are purchasing and how they may create or reduce Prop 65 risk.

3. As a fastener manufacturer, we recognize four Prop 65 chemicals as being of highest concern:
Nickel, Hexavalent Chromium, Lead and Cadmium. The risk associated with fastener products
that contain these chemicals is not an exposure or health risk. The risk is only that of a Prop 65
enforcement action occurring based one or more chemicals being detected in the product.

4- We will not provide Prop 65 warnings on any products unless we are specifically asked to do so
by our customers.

5- We encourage our customers to be aware of the materials their products are made from, which if
any Prop 65 chemicals are contained in those materials, and what the risks of exposure and
enforcement action may be.

6- Any customer who specifically asks for products that do not contain any Prop 65 chemicals will
be accommodated to the extent that the preduct specification allows.

We will help our customers to specify materials that do not contain any Prop 65 chemicals as
requested.

7- We are happy to provide resources to our customers so that they can make informed decisions on
providing Prop 65 warnings for products that contain fasteners that we have supplied to them.

Please feel free to contact us at any time if you have any Prop 65 concerns or any other
compliance issues needing attention.Thank you for your support of RISCO and your help

in partnering with us in eliminating Prop 65 risk.

Lisa Frainee- VP of Sales and Muarketing




